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Mock Wreck Drill Postponed in Falls City
(KLZA) -- The Falls City Volunteer Ambulance mock vehicle accident for EMS that was scheduled
to take place Friday at Stanton Lake has been postponed until later this year.

The drill was going to be a chance for the public to see the equipment used and hopes are to have a
medical helicopter land as part of the drill.
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